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Statement Related to Industrial Accident on SLC Airport Property 

 
The Salt Lake City Department of Airports can confirm that an accident has occurred as part of 
the construction program. The site of the incident is in an isolated part of the airport campus and 
the site is secure. The airport will release more details as available and appropriate.  
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